
 
 

 

 

 

BORDON INFANT AND JUNIOR SCHOOLS, BORDON - ENLARGEMENT 
 
 
1. Notice is hereby given, in accordance with Section 19(1) of the 

Education and Inspections Act 2006, that Hampshire County Council 
intends to make a prescribed alteration to BORDON INFANT AND 
JUNIOR SCHOOLS, Budds Lane, Bordon, Hampshire, GU35 0JB 
(category of school – Community) by enlarging the premises of the 
schools, with effect from 1 September 2019.  

 
2. The current capacity of Bordon Infant School is for 180 pupils. 

Additional permanent accommodation will be provided with effect from 
1 September 2019. From that date the school will have a total capacity 
for 270 pupils. The number of pupils registered at the school in the 
2016/17 school year is 180. The current admission number for the 
school is 60 and this will increase to 90 on the implementation of this 
proposal. 

 
3. The current capacity of Bordon Junior School is for 240 pupils. 

Additional permanent accommodation will be provided with effect from 
1 September 2019. From that date the school will have a total capacity 
for 360 pupils. The number of pupils registered at the school in the 
2016/17 school year is 234. The current admission number for the 
school is 60 and this will increase to 90 on the implementation of this 
proposal. 

 
4. This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal. Copies of the 

complete proposal may be obtained from Martin Shefferd, Strategic 
Development Officer, Children’s Services Department, EII Court North, 
Winchester, Hampshire SO23 8UG; telephone 01962 845746; e-mail: 
strategicplanningunit@hants.gov.uk 
 

5. Within four weeks from the date of publication of these proposals, any 
person may object or make comments on the proposal by sending 
them to Martin Shefferd, Strategic Development Officer, Children’s 
Services Department, EII Court North, Winchester, Hampshire SO23 
8UG; telephone 01962 845746; e-mail: 
strategicplanningunit@hants.gov.uk 
 

 
 
 
Dated 10 March 2017      John Coughlan 
         Chief Executive 
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